
June 23, 2021

From: Kathleen Wilson <
Sent: June 23, 2021 4:46 PM 
To: ZZG-COUNCIL <zzg-council@peelregion.ca> 
Subject: June 24th GTA West Corridor/Highway 413 Presentation 

CAUTION: EXTERNAL MAIL. DO NOT CLICK ON LINKS OR OPEN ATTACHMENTS YOU DO NOT TRUST. 

Web Form Title :: Regional Council 

This email was sent by the following person.  Please reply to them: 

Sender's Name: Kathleen Wilson 
Sender's Email: 

The message was submitted through an Automated Email Service on Peel's Website Wed Jun 23 
16:45:24 2021: 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please accept my letter for June 24th's meeting.  The 413 Presentation is very sloped towards what 
Developers want, not the public. 

The 413 will be another Toll highway, inducing destruction of environmentally protected lands, wetlands 
and farmland.  The 407 is underused and the 427 extension is still not opened.  Invest in a 1 year not toll 
on the 407 which will be a viable study to see if gridlock will reduce on the 401.  We already have 
enough roads, we need to reduce our carbon emissions in 9 years and the 413 only benefits truckers, 
developers will kill the environment and not benefit residents. 

I ask the Regional Council to not act on this presentation and look a pilot of using the 407 as toll free 
option which is a better alternative to destroying our lands and killing our climate change targets. 

Sincerely 
Kathleen Wilson 
Environmental and Climate Change Advocate 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

It is the Region of Peel's policy to reply to e-mails within two working days. 

For assistance, please contact the webmaster@peelregion.ca 

:: NOTE ABOUT CONTACT INFORMATION :: 
Contact information can be forged.  There is no way to accurately verify a person's name and email 
address on the Internet. 
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	From: Kathleen Wilson <mkathleen_wilson@hotmail.com>



